----Original Message----

From: Sharon

Sent: 19 November 2015 20:21

To: wlldp

Subject: LP Ref - HBg 24

Dear Sir or madam

It was come to our attention that the council is proposing to create access through the old college site (and Napier avenue.

As residents of academy place we would like to object to the road being linked with the new development for the following reasons:

Road safety, the road is not suitable to deal with increased traffic and is certainly not wide enough to allow 2 cars to pass on a corner.

The increased noise through additional traffic.

The increased traffic would lead to a rat run and children will no longer be able to play in the street.

We are aggrieved that this has been documented as the current plan does not show this access, and confused as to how the council can make this amendment without consulting residents?

We would be grateful if you could note our objection to this.

Kind regards Sharon and Kevin Gibson

Sent from my iPad